
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  

  
  
 

Upcoming KPCK Dinners: 

December 19th 
 

The Knox County Health Department will be 
offering informational services about the 
Affordable Care Act and how to find a plan 
within the Illinois Marketplace. 
 
Dec. 7 — 9:30 am to 12pm. FISH mobile 
food pantry, 1080 Harrison St. 
 
Dec. 7 — 10 am to 2 pm. Sandburg Mall 
 
Dec. 10 — 8:30 am to 3:30 pm. Knox 
County Health Department, 1361 W. 
Fremont St. 
 
Dec. 14 — 9 am to 12pm. Galesburg Public 
Library, 40 E. Simmons St. 

Find more information at GetCoveredIllinois.gov 
 
 

It’s been a great year for the 
KPCK, but the most memorable 
moments have been the dinners 
themselves. Thank you to the 
volunteers for their dedication, 
the donors for their generosity, 
and a most sincere thank you to 
our diners for their wonderful 
presence.   
Here’s to a wonderful 2014! 

 
Happy New Year, and  

Happy Days, 
Your friends at the KPCK 

December often becomes a time of reflection, as the days shorten 
and the New Year approaches. 2013 marks only our third year serving 
the Galesburg community, but the KPCK has accomplished an 
incredible amount. In 2013, we served a total of 24 community 
dinners, sometimes providing over 200 meals in one night. In May, we 
opened an office downtown, and this summer, a donation of land 
allowed us to grow a garden and harvest our own produce. The KPCK 
hosted its first ever lunch at Kiwanis Park, allowing us to reach a larger 
community. Laura Lytle taught cooking classes on affordable, 
versatile meals, and Peter Schwartzman offered lessons on growing 
one’s own food.   

December 2013 
 Dear Friends, 
 


